
Every child matters… every childhood matters. 

  

 

 
Tuesday 22nd March 2022 

 
Dear Nursery Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to let you know there has been a positive case of Covid-19 within the school community, and your 
child may have had contact with them during their infectious period.  We advise that as a precaution you 
administer a lateral flow test to you child each morning if they are able to tolerate it. 

Schools are no longer expected to identify the close contacts of cases of Covid-19 this is done by the national 
Test and Trace system. 

Test and Trace may be in touch with you in the coming days if your child is identified as a close contact by 
them, but as a school we will not pass personal contact details on to the case to share with Test and Trace.  

Your child should continue to attend school unless they develop symptoms of Covid-19 or are unwell. If they 
do develop symptoms, please keep your child at home and book a PCR test for them. 

The 3 main Covid-19 symptoms remain a temperature of 37.8 degrees or higher; a new continuous cough; a 
change to or loss of taste and smell.  

Many thanks for your continued support 

 
 
 
 

Louise Oddy 
Headteacher 
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